Helping you prepare for severe cold weather

coldAlert is a free service for Sussex residents, which alerts you to severe cold
weather events before they happen.

coldAlerts are sent directly to you 24 to 48 hours before a cold weather event is
COIdAIert expected. You can choose how you receive coldAlerts either via mobile App, text,
automated voice message (to your home phone) or by email - it’s easy and free!

Receiving a coldAlert can help you prepare by prompting you to heating your home, to stock up on supplies of hot food and
drinks and medication, it can also act as a reminder to wear extra layers of clothing when going outside in the forecast cold

conditions.

Who should register for coldAlerts? Carers of elderly relatives or friends, parents of young children and people with health
conditions (e.g. arthritis, heart or lung conditions) that worsen in severe cold weather, could benefit from receiving
coldAlerts.

To receive coldAlerts simply download the airAlert App (from the App Store or Google Play and subscribe to the coldAlert
service), register at www.coldAlert.info or call us on 01273 484337.

The service is managed by the Sussex Air Quality Partnership www.sussex-air.net and funded by the Sussex local authorities & Public
Health.


http://www.coldalert.info/
http://www.sussex-air.net/



